Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley, Bilston,
West Midlands, WV14 8UR.
Telephone: 01902 558971
Email: wilkinsonprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Website: www.wilkinsonprimaryschool.co.uk

29" January 2025

Dear Parents,

We would like to invite you into school for a short maths workshop to share a range of
activities that will help you to support your child with the statutory '"Multiplication Tables
Check' that will take place in Year 4. We will initially look at what the Multiplication Tables
Check will look like and explain how it will be conducted within school. You will then take
part in a variety of multiplication games that you can also use at home to best support your
child in the build-up to the test.

The workshop will be on Friday 14th February at 8:45am, please complete the reply slip
below and return to school as soon as possible.

Many thanks,

Year 3 Team

To Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bilston WV 14 8UR

I can/ cannot attend the Year 3 Workshop on Friday 14" February at 8.45 am

Signed :

Child’s Name :
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